
Dear Students and Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to you to confirm that exam results will be available as originally planned on: 
 

• Thursday 13th August for AS and A levels and other level 3 qualifications  
• Thursday 20th August for GCSEs 

 
We currently plan to offer students the opportunity to collect results in person by offering timed 
slots to help with social distancing.    
 
We are also starting a little later than usual so that students can avoid using public transport during 
busy times. 
 
Please make a note of the time allocated to your form and make sure that you check your travel 
arrangements. 
 
Thursday 13th August  
09.30   SFB 
09.45   SFF 
10.00   SFG 
10.15   SFP 
10.30   SFR 
10.45   SFT 
 
Thursday 20th August  
09.15  Sixth form GCSEs 
 
Please look out for information on the school website, Show My Homework or by email a few days 
before results days in case the situation at the time requires us to change these arrangements. 
 
Results will be posted to anyone unable to collect or to all if we aren’t able to offer the opportunity 
for students to collect their results. Please make sure that you have informed the school of any 
change of address by emailing admin@nmbec.org.uk.  
 
We may also be able to email results but this would only be done at the end of the day. 
 
Obviously with no exams there won’t be the usual arrangements for having the marking of papers 
checked but there should be an opportunity for you to sit exams in the autumn if you are unhappy 
with your grades; information on the arrangements for this will be available on results days.  
It is likely that deadlines for these exams will be very tight so if you need to discuss your results it will 
be vital that you look out for this information and contact me on results day by emailing 
examofficer@nmbec.or.uk. 
 
The sixth form team and Ms Park, our careers advisor, will be available to support students with 
queries regarding their next steps if required. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
K Townsend 
Exams Officer 


